
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Prediction: 

Buffalo 27   Baltimore 20 

South Buffalo Charter School 

Weekly Newsletter – January 17, 2025 

Dear SBCS Families, 

I want to thank the parents who joined our Anti Bullying Coalition meeting this week.  As we 

continue to make strives to making SBCS a “Safe Haven” for students, that parent group will play a 

focal role.  There will be another Anti Bullying Coalition meeting after February break! As always, 

there are upcoming events and activities we want everyone to be aware of. 

• Your child will be bringing home their school issue Chromebook for the weekend as South 

Buffalo Charter School wants to be prepared in case of the scenario of virtual learning.  

This is a precautionary measure and no decisions for close of school have been made at 

this time.  

 

• In addition to the parent Anti Bullying Coalition, we are going to begin a student group as 

well.  Throughout the next few weeks, teachers will be nominating students who have been 

models of kindness and to others.  

 

• Attached to this newsletter is the flyer that went home to begin the school year regarding 

dress code.  This is the time of the year when students began to outgrow school pants, 

shirts and sneakers.  Please assist us by having your child in proper uniform each day.  

 

• Celebrating Black History Month is always one of the highlights of the school year here at 

SBCS.  In an effort to get every student involved, we are going to move any evening 

celebrations into the school day.  Our plan includes: 

 

o Every homeroom will complete a tri-fold poster project on an individual of their 

choice. These will go in display starting February 10th.  Parents who are invited to 

the Awards Assemblies on February 14th will get a chance to check them out! 

o We will have daily Black History Trivia! 

o On February 26th, we will have the African American Cultural Center perform an 

African Drum and Dance assembly during the school day.  

o Students will be invited to take part of an essay contest.  The winners will read 

their winning entries at the assembly.  

 

• Car line parents: If you drop off your child in the morning, please have your child ready to 

get out of the car when our staff members open their door.  We have a large number of 

parents who are trying to drop off their child quickly and get to work.   

Thank you! – SBCS Leadership Team                   

SBCS Administration 

 

 

 

 


